
5/12/2021 

Venice Pier Group 
1600 Harbor Dr. 
S. Venice, Fl 
34285 

Mr. Justin Pachota, Proprietor 

I am contacting your organization on behalf of the 
Venice Environmental Advisory Board. 
The board will on June 23 at 1PM in council chambers 
consider a proposal encouraging the 
use of biodegradable utensils, food and drank 
containers by food service business within 
the city limits and a resolution requiring the use of 
these items in all public events that 
require city licensing and permitting. 

We are reaching out directly to you since your 
organization has three restaurants in the greater 
Venice area to provide the board a broad range of 
information. We recommend that to participate in 
person or virtually to contact the city's clerks office 
in a timely manner at (941) 882-7396 

Respectfully yours, 

Ronald Courtney 
Vice Chair 
Venice Environmental Advisory Board 


